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Notice of Results

Members are to be commended for their attendance at the Annual Membership

Meeting, and their lively participation in the important decisions governing this

community. A full Board of Directors has been elected, with all 9 seats filled.
Please join us in welcoming the following directors:

Adam Bergeron................ President

Anita Wise....................e. Vice President
Melissa Nelson................ Secretary

Shirley Baker-Stewatt........ Assistant Secretary
Sue Perkins..................... Treasurer

Sandra Currier................. Assistant Treasurer
Jeremiah Bentley.............. Maintenance
Robert Whitehead............ Director-at-Large
Brandon Nelson............ .. Director-at-Large

The new directors will take their seats at the first Board of Directors meeting in October, which is
currently scheduled for October 12, at 6:30pm. Please do make it your practice to attend and keep
informed of events in your Cooperative.

Members also voted on the new budget for 2017-2018. The budget that was presented

as #3 in the Annual Packets will be the operating budget for the coming year.
Highlights:

In-house plowing (requiring volunteers from within the community)
In-house management (from the 9-member Board)

Rent increase of $10/month (effective January 1, 2018)

We look forward to the next year being a successful one for our mutual community
of neighbors, friends, and co-workers.

Thank you,
i ot
The"Board of Direclors of
THE FREEDOM HILL COOPERATIVE, INC



